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September seems to have gone by in a blur of activity and October has greeted us 
×ÉÔÈ ÏÕÒ ÆÉÒÓÔ ÓÎÏ× ÂÌÉÚÚÁÒÄ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒȢ )ȭÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÁÎË ÁÌÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÔÅÁÍ ×ÈÏ 
are doing such a great job in welcoming back students from last year as well as 
those new to our school.  As we all know, change in the routine for our students 
can be difficult and it takes time and effort to help them re-establish school time 
routines.  This year we have restructured so that students have the opportunity to 
work in groups with other students who have a similar aptitude for different 
subjects.  This means students are now able to work with each other, even if they 
have a different home room.  It is very exciting and brings with it the growing pains 
of change for both the students and the instructors. The Janus staff are working 
hard at ensuring all the students feel welcomed here and supported as they adjust 
to the new school format.  

We had our annual Parent Meeting with new families who have enrolled their 
children in Janus.  What a great turn out!  We had parents from all of our new 
students.  Thanks to all of them for showing up and to our Leadership team for 
updating and answering all the questions the families had.  It was really a great 
night and a pleasure to meet everyone. 

With October upon us, we are full on into Student Workshops and Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  We are looking forward to working with parents in structuring each 
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȭÓ )00 ÁÎÄ ÅÎÓÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ ÁÎÄ ÆÕÎ ÙÅÁÒ ÁÔ *ÁÎÕÓȢ 

I am very excited about this new school year and look forward to working with all 
of you to continually improve and grow our amazing school. 

Carlene Chrumka  

Executive Director  
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òIt is not joy that makes us 

grateful,  

it is gratitude that make s us  

joyful.ó 
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Mark your calendars  

¶ October 1-4   Student Workshops  

¶ October 5   Non-instructional Day (no school) 

¶ October 8   Thanksgiving (no school) 

¶ October 9-11  Parent Teacher Conferences (forms will be sent via email) 

¶ October 17   Picture Day 

¶ October 26   Calgary Climbing Centre (Acadia students) 

¶ October 31   HALLOWEEN celebrations  
   

Please note that there are some changes in the 2018-2019 school calendar.  
1. The winter performance is now scheduled for Thursday, December 20, 2018.  
2. Classes will resume on Monday, April 1 (not April 2) after Spring Break. 
3. The Non-instructional Day is Monday, April 22 (not April 19 - Good Friday).  "ÏÔÈ ÄÁÔÅÓ ÁÒÅ ȬÎÏ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭ ÄÁÙÓȢ 
4. Sports Day is now scheduled for Friday, June 14, 2019. 

 

   PICTURE DAY 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018  

 

 

 

    

 

 

Important Dates  
Fall 2018 

Watch for your pose and colour background choice flyer, which will 
be sent home prior to Photo Day. Have your child return this flyer to 
the photographer on Photo Day.  

If the flyer is not returned your child will be photographed in a 
standard pose with a standard background. 

Approximately 10 days after Photo Day, your child will bring home 
ÁÎ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ×ÈÉÃÈ ×ÉÌÌ ÃÏÎÔÁÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÐÒÏÏÆÓ ÁÎÄ ÉÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÔ 
order information. It must be returned to the school campus your 
ÃÈÉÌÄ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÓ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ȰIMPORTANT ORDER DUE DATEȱ ÓÔÁÍÐÅÄ ÉÎ 
red on the order portion of the form. 

If you require a RETAKE, check the box on the Order Form, sign it and have 
your child return it to the photographer on Retake Day ɀ November 7th      

LATE Orders must be mailed directly to: Lifetouch Canada Inc.  

Please contact Lifetouch Canada directly if you have any questions. 
1.866.443.9648 
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4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ #ÁÌÇÁÒÙ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ                         
Kids Up Front for this new opportunity! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

On September 19th, we had a special guest, Microscope Mark, who came in from Mad 
Science to do a presentation for the students. The presentation was all about Animals; 
the students learned about habitats, methods of camouflage, how animals protect 
themselves, what teeth can tell us about an animal, and the differences between 
vertebrates and invertebrates. It was so much fun and everyone learned something new.   

 

 

Matching animals to habitats that 
provide camouflage! 

These special photographs allow 
students to see their skeletal 

system with a flashlight! 

The ÓÈÁÐÅ ÏÆ ÁÎ ÁÎÉÍÁÌȭÓ ÔÅÅÔÈ ÃÁÎ 
tell us if they eat meat or plants! 

Using playdough and a mold to 
ÍÁËÅ Á ÒÅÐÌÉÃÁ ÏÆ ÁÎ ÁÎÉÍÁÌȭÓ ÆÏÏÔȦ 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
 

The October book club catalogues have been sent home .   

Please send your completed order form to the school by Oct  11th, 2018. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH. 

 

PAY ONLINE WITH YOUR CREDIT CARD 

1. Go to: parentpay.scholastic.ca. Search for Karli Martin. 
2. Select your books and pay with your credit card or Paypal. 
3. You will receive an email confirming your order and payment. 
4. "ÏÏËÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÓÈÉÐÐÅÄ ÔÏ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ.  

PAY BY CHEQUE 

Return order form to your 
ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒ ×ÉÔÈ ÃÈÅÑÕÅ 

payable to Scholastic Canada. 
No post-dated cheques. 

Occupational Health and Safety Committee 

 

The Janus Academy Society Joint Occupational Health and Safety 
Committee is a group of individuals who serve the Janus 
community. We are dedicated to develop, promote and maintain a 
safe and healthy environment. We are committed to finding 
solutions to safety concerns and promote a safe and secure 
environment for all staff, students and the community. 

 

Committee members: 

Tara Brady, Cathrine Petersen, Kendal Kurta, Tom Connell, Roxanne Smigelski, Dana de Bok, 
Teri-Lynn Mickley, Brayden Eastwood 

On August 27, several of the committee members attended an Emergency First Aid and CPR course. 
This was a great opportunity for the staff of Janus Academy to learn new life-saving skills as well as 
refresh some previously obtained knowledge. In September, the committee met to discuss this 
ÙÅÁÒȭÓ ÏÂÊÅÃÔÉÖÅÓȢ 7Å ÂÅÇÁÎ ÂÙ ÕÐÄÁÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÆÉÒÓÔ ÁÉÄ ËÉÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÁÄÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ %ÍÅÒÇÅÎÃÙ &ÉÒÓÔ !ÉÄ 
handbook into all of our classrooms.  

At our Jr. /Sr. high campus as well as in our adult program locations, we have assigned a fire drill 
designate. This person will be responsible for ensuring that fire drills run smoothly and effectively.  

We are all looking forward to a safe and fun school year! 
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 Training Corner 
 Yolande Daley, Training Director 
 

Parent Support  

 

Date: October 24th, 2018 
Location: 1227 - 48th Avenue NE 
(Cornerstone Church) 
Time: 6:00 to 7:00pm  
Presenter: Maria Vial (Autism Calgary) 
Cost: $20 (please submit payment to the 
school prior to the session) 

The information session will provide 
families with the processes to access FSCD 
funding, medical supports, recreational 
options and community resources that are 
available to parents with children withASD. 
 
A link to register will be sent via SignUp 
Genius. 

7ÈÁÔȭÓ ÎÅ× ÎÅØÔ ÍÏÎÔÈȩ 

   

  

 
Date: November 14th, 2018 
Location: 8516 Athabasca St. SE (Acadia 
Campus - MacDougall United Church) 
Time: 6:00 to 8:00pm 
Presenter: Trish Lawrie, SLP 
Cost: $20 (please submit payment to the 
school prior to the session) 
 
The information session will provide 
Information on developmental language 
norms and different option for 
communication. 
 
Further details to come next month. 

 

Thank you to all the new and returning parents who attended the 
Ȱ5ÎÄÅÒÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ "ÅÈÁÖÉÏÕÒÓȱ ×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ September 26th, 
2018. The turnout was great and I hope everyone left feeling 
equipped with strategies to support their child at home.  For parents 
who were unable to attend the workshop, but would like the 
information, you can email me at yolande@janusacademy.org.  

 
A Parent Challenge 

Parents of children with autism are often exploring ways to help their 
children with ASD. However, it is vital that parents ensure that they 
take care of themselves. I can only imagine the challenge and 
sometimes the guilt you feel when you think of yourself but it is a 
ÎÅÃÅÓÓÉÔÙ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÁÎÉÔÙȢ  Ȱ2ÅÓÅÁÒÃÈ ÓÈÏ×Ó ÔÈÁÔ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÅÍÏÔÉÏÎÁÌÌÙ 
ÓÔÒÏÎÇ ÅÎÁÂÌÅÓ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÔÈÅ ÂÅÓÔ ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȢȱ 
So I challenge you that as you set IPP goals for your son or daughter 
that you set an  IPP (Individual Parent PlanJ) goal for yourself by 
taking time at least once a week to just take care of you. 

Ȱ#ÏÕÒÁÇÅ ÄÏÅÓ ÎÏÔ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ ÒÏÁÒȢ 3ÏÍÅÔÉÍÅÓ ÃÏÕÒÁÇÅ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÔÅ ÖÏÉÃÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÄ ÏÆ 
ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙ ÓÁÙÉÎÇȟ Ȭ) ×ÉÌÌ ÔÒÙ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÔÏÍÏÒÒÏ×Ȣ΄ȱ ɀ Mary Anne Radmacher 

 

                                    Staff Training      

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving weekend will soon be here. This is a wonderful chance 
to reflect on what and whom we are thankful for and to make time to 
show our appreciation. Often we are focused on where we are 
headed and we do not take the time to appreciate where we are. I am 
thankful for and celebrate the amazing Teachers, Program 
Coordinators, Classroom Coordinators, Group Instructors, and 
Behavioural Therapists who have taught your son and daughter over 
the last 4 weeks. The classroom teaching and group learning has 
mainly focused on establishing instructional control, routines, 
expectations, behaviour management and assessments. By 
identifying the ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȭ strengths and targeted interventions, it will 
enable students to have the opportunity for optimal learning and 
great success. This year, our goal is to create and design lessons that 
are specific to the different learning styles; which will benefit each 
student as an individual and the group as a whole. 

 

 

 

mailto:yolande@janusacademy.org


JANUS JOURNAL | Issue 2  6 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are launching our official evite for our 23rd Annual Spring Gala!  Find it in your 
inbox to forward and share with family and friends!  Tickets will go on sale in 

December. 
 

Solicitation and sponsorship packages will be sent home this week.  You will 
receive a hard copy as well as an electronic copy for your convenience. 

 
Please continue to check your inbox for further information about the gala.  If 

you have any questions, please contact teresa@janusacademy.org.  
 

mailto:teresa@janusacademy.org
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Ways to Give  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Corporations with Matching Gift Programs 

There are a number of corporations that reward employee giving with matching gift programs.  
Please refer to the list below to find out which ones we have received matching funds from: 

Encana Corporation 

Suncor Energy 

Sun Life Financial 

TransCanada Pipelines Ltd. 

Plains Midstream Canada 

If you or someone you know is employed by these corporations, this is a great way to maximize 
your donations AND reach your fundraising commitment total.   

If you know of other corporations that have matching programs and can be added to this list, 
please email teresa@janusacademy.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tired of taking your sticky bottles and cans to the depot?   Never go to the bottle depot again!   
We pick up, count, and e-Transfer you the deposit values. 
 
With SkipTheDepot, customers can become overnight philanthropists by donating their 
containers to causes they believe in without impacting other financial commitments.   

You can donate your bottles and cans to Janus Academy just by signing up through this referral 
link https://app.skipthedepot.com/register?org=janus 

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:teresa@janusacademy.org
https://app.skipthedepot.com/register?org=janus
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We are so fortunate to have such amazing supporters throughout the city.  Please join us 
in extending our gratitude to the following individuals and organizations that gave to us 
over the summer ! 

Janus academy Monthly donors  

Thank you for choosing to give monthly so that we can continue to do what we do best ! 

 
Goodlife kids foundation  

Thank you for awarding us funds for swimming, climbing fieldtrips and bike camps!  

 

The Yoga Shala  

Thank you for donating the proceeds from your class in June! 

 

YYC Princesses and The Academy of Production & 

Recording Arts  

Thank you for choosing us to be the recipients of your Sing with the Princesses event in July! 

 
Plains Midstream Canada  

Thank you for supporting employee giving through your Create a Real Effect (CARE) Program ! 

 

L@ADK½R K@ADKR HMB- 

Thank you to customers for choosing Janus Academy as their charity and for the proceeds from Back to 
School sales ! 

 
TMHSDC V@X CNMNQ½R BGNHBD OQNFQ@L 

Thank you to Terence Batke,Chelsey Isobe, Brad Klaiber, and John Plamondon for your donations! 

 

Ethier associates  

Nike inc.  

kristina hoiles  
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Wellness Articles 
 
Attached are weekly health and wellness articles provided by Alberta Health Services. As a way to help all 
Albertans live a healthy life, we welcome and encourage weekly newspapers, community newsletters and other 
publications to reproduce this information free of charge. Credit to Alberta Health Services or the identified 
content provider would be appreciated. 
 

 
 
Proposed publication date: October 09, 2018 
Content provided by: Alberta Health Services  

 
 

Influenza Season 

It happens every fall: influenza arrives in Alberta, and takes a serious toll on our communities. 
 
Influenza is a real threat.  Itôs also preventable. 
 
Influenza immunization will be available, starting October 15, free of charge, to all Albertans six months 
of age and older. 
 
Itôs the single most effective means of reducing your risk of influenza, particularly when you receive it as 
early in the season as possible. By getting immunized early, you will give your body the opportunity to 
respond to immunization, and produce antibodies that will arm you against the influenza viruses youôll be 
exposed to throughout the season. 
Each year, influenza vaccine is developed to protect us against the strains of virus likely to circulate in 
our community.   
 
Though vaccine effectiveness may vary, know this: last season, influenza vaccine cut Albertanôs risk of 
influenza by about 42%. Without immunization, Albertans were completely at risk. And we do mean all 
Albertans.   
 
Although some individuals (pregnant women, seniors, children, and individuals with underlying health 
conditions or compromised immune systems) are at greater risk for severe complications, without 
immunization, even healthy Albertans are at risk of severe illness and even death.   
 
Many pharmacists and physician offices are offering influenza immunization this season. Call ahead to 
ensure availability before visiting. 
 
For more information on the influenza program, including AHS public immunization clinic locations and 
schedules, visit ahs.ca/influenza or call Health Link at 811. 
 
Prevention is your protection.  Get immunized this season. 
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